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The Fisher Valley College

“A Christ-Centered Institution”

No. 5, M.L. Quezon St., Hagonoy, Taguig City

(02) 8401-6751

September 13, 2021
HON. JUAN M. DELA CRUZ
City Mayor
City Government of Taga-giik
No. 07 Gen. Santos Avenue

Hagonoy, Taga-giik City

Dear HON. DELA CRUZ:
Greetings in the Name of our Lord Jesus Christ!

The undersigned are Senior High School students of The Fisher Valley College in Taguig City and are currently enrolled in Philippine Politics and Governance course under the General Academic Strand (GAS) curriculum. As part of the course requirements, we will be interviewing a government official of Taga-giik City. The list of guide questions is attached for your perusal.
It is for this reason that we are requesting your good office to allow us to hear from you through an interview in your most convenient time via Google Meet or Zoom.
Please feel confident that any data gathered shall be treated for academic objectives only. We are looking forward for a positive response on this matter and you can reach us through our mobile numbers 0918-012-3456 and 0917-987-6543 for questions or through email address at juangwapoGAS@tfvc.edu.ph. 

Thank you very much!

Very respectfully yours,

Juan Masipag      Juana Maganda
   Marcos Xavier    
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Noted by:

Prof. Marlon B. Raquel, JD, DBAc, LPT
Professor
mraquel@tfvc.edu.ph 
